The Cobbles Lower Peover, Knutsford Cheshire, WA16 9PZ

Telephone: 01625 467 623

Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk



Head Teacher: Mrs Sharon Dean B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H

Email:

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk

12th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL – PETTY POOL OUTDOOR EDUCATION CENTRE 24<sup>TH</sup> - 26<sup>TH</sup> APRIL 2024

We have booked Year 4 to attend the Petty Pool Outdoor Education Centre on Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> April 2024. The residential will be led by myself, along with Mr Sweetmore and Mrs Lamb.

There will be multiple activities over the two days including climbing, archery, abseiling and zip wire to name but a few; we will confirm the itinerary nearer the time.

In order to keep the cost of the trip down and due to the fact that the centre is in Sandiway Northwich, we will not be using a coach to take the children to and from school but will be asking you to drop off and pick up your child directly to the centre. The children will need to be dropped off at Petty Pool by 10.00am on Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> April and be collected at 2.00pm on Friday 26<sup>th</sup> April. It may be easier if you can work out car shares for this, especially if you have siblings at school.

The cost of the trip is £173 and this can be paid in four monthly instalments of £43.25 on ParentPay or in full. We would appreciate full payment is made no later than Friday 19<sup>th</sup> April 2024 and please ensure the consent box is ticked.

A medical and dietary survey will be set up on School Spider in due course.

We are looking forward to the children being able to attend this event and the opportunities it offers them. If you have any queries, please contact <a href="mailto:admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk">admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk</a> and we will be happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Mr Goodwin

